Whilst the current application is for a maximum of two events annually
between May and December, it is feared that this could lead on to relaxation
of these rules to increase the frequency and duration of events and the
possibility of a licence to serve alcohol being granted.

| would be grateful if you would ensure that this letter of objection is taken into
consideration before any decision is made.

Yours sincerely

Ms Carol Kerr
Licensing Section
Cheshire East Council
Municipal Buildings
Earle Street

Crewe

Cheshire

Cw1 2BJ

rrenonio oI anIUSOCIAI DENaviour in this quiet, rural location.



